
2017 Conference Scavenger 

Hunt Highlights 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Amazing Conference Lineup 
Old Kinderhook Lodge, Lake of the Ozarks 

We are very excited about this year’s conference. We are trying 

a new beautiful location and our Vice President Holly Bowie 

has done an outstanding job this year putting together one of, 

if not the best speaker lineup in years! 

 

The 2018 conference will host presenters on topics that have 

been requested several times in the past, such as Sovereign 

Citizens, Behavior and Temperament Testing and Forming an 

Animal Cruelty Task Force. Have no fear we will still have 

plenty of the yearly updates that everyone loves on Rabies and 

other Zoonotic Concerns, ACFA and of course MAAL. We are 

also proud to announce the current NACA President will be 

presenting at this year’s conference on Thursday and Friday.  

 

This conference is a great opportunity to network, learn and 

make new friends. We will be host our 2nd Annual Scavenger 

Hunt, this new location is going to make for an awesome hunt. 

We are also hosting beach volleyball during and after 

registration on Tuesday night, so don’t forget to bring 

volleyball friendly clothing.  
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Certification 
Training 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL 

OFFICER 

& 

HUMANE INVESTIGATOR 

CERTIFICATION 

MISSOURI ANIMAL 

CONTROL 

ASSOCIATION 

 
Training Topics Include: 

 
RABIES AND OTHER ZOONOTIC 

DISEASES 

 

FIELD OPERATIONS 

 

DUE PROCESS OF LAW 

 

-STATE STATUTES, LOCAL 

LAWS & REGULATIONS 

 

PUBLIC RELATIONS AND 

OUTREACH 

 

ACFA REGULATIONS 

 

SHELTER OPERATIONS 

 

BASIC INVESTIGATIONS 

 

Breakfast, Lunch and snacks 
provided. 

 
Being held at the 

Humane Society of Mo 

1201 Macklind Ave 

St Louis Mo 63110 

October 24 & 25, 2018 

 
Registration- $150.00 

Register online at www.maca1.net 

 

Board of Directors Position Openings 

 
We will have four Executive Board of Director positions 

open in 2018.  

 

Vice President- 2 year term 

Three Director Positions- 3 year terms 

 

The Board of Director election will take place during our 

Annual Conference Business Meeting on Thursday 

September 20th. If you are interested in running for a Board 

position or would like to nominate someone please contact 

any of the current board members. 

 

 

MACA Executive Board Requirements  
 

Executive Board Eligibility Nominee’s must have a minimum of two (2) 

years of experience, either as an employee or volunteer with a Missouri 

Department of Agriculture licensed facility; or as a public health official, 

veterinarian, law enforcement official, animal control officer or humane 

investigator.  

 

Upon request by the board, an Executive Board member nominee shall 

provide written verification of working or volunteering for a minimum 

of 250 hours within the two most recent years with an ACFA licensed 

facility or recognized animal welfare organization. 

 

 The nominee for the Executive Board must be a current member in 

good standing and have been a member of the Association from the 

prior calendar year. 

 

 Nominees for Executive Officer seats must have a minimum of three 

years of experience serving on the Executive Board to be eligible for 

President, Vice President, or Secretary. 

 

 Elected Board Members are required to attend board meetings as 

often as necessary to address and fulfill the Association’s business, as 

well as to attend the Annual Training Conference. Routinely board 

meetings are usually held bi-monthly in a central location.  

 

If a board member misses two consecutive meeting or two meetings in 

any given conference year (beginning from one annual conference until 

the next annual conference) unless there are extenuating circumstance 

as determined by the majority of the Board voting, the President shall 

declare the position vacant. 

Tell us Something Good 
 

Educational, funny or amazing 

tales of animal control wanted for 

future newsletters!!  

 

Please email your stories and 

pictures to 

macapresident1@gmail.com  

 

Don’t forget to include your name, 

and title. P lease remember to give 

credit to resources used for you.  

Thank you.  

http://www.maca1.net/


A letter from the President to the MACA Board of Directors 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

        

 

Dear MACA Board of Directors,  

I would like to thank you all for the extreme kindness and 

understanding that you have provided and continue to provide to my 

family and me since Loganõs death.  

It is a life shattering event for a parent to lose a child, especially an 

only child like we did.  Logan meant everything to my husband and 

me. We were like the three musketeers and spent nearly all our free 

time together. Every day proves to be extremely difficult, and even 

daily activities are hard to complete. However knowing I have the 

support of such an amazing group of people has allowed me to 

continue as MACA President. Despite everything, I believe this has 

been a productive year for MACA and I will continue to do all I can 

for the Association and the Board of Directors.  

 Thank you for all the help, support and love that you have provided 

me. I will forever be grateful to have you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Nycole Griffin  

         

 

 


